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project timeline:
Project Start:  
9:00 PM  
Friday,  
February 17, 2023

Project End:  
End of Service 
Wednesday,  
February 22, 2023

After Red Line service resumes, 
there will be additional delays 
through end of service, 
Saturday, February 25.  
Normal service resumes 
Sunday, February 26, 2023.

Bus shuttles will connect riders free of charge between Medical 
Center, Buckhead, and Lenox Stations.

•	 Local bus shuttles will make all station stops between Medical Center, 
Buckhead, and Lenox Stations.

•	 Express bus shuttles will operate non-stop between Medical Center 
Station and Lenox Station.

additional information:
•	 MARTA Station Agents and Transit Ambassadors will be at impacted stations to assist customers.
•	 Additional signage will be installed to guide customers between the bus shuttles and trains.
•	 Red Line customers are advised to allow additional time to travel through the work zone.
•	 A $10 Uber or Lyft voucher for travel from affected stations will be provided through MARTAConnect 

that customers may use twice daily to supplement their transportation needs.

Visit itsmarta.com/trackreplacement for more information

•	 This project requires a temporary 
suspension of rail service on 
the Red Line south of Medical 
Center Station for approximately 
5 days.

•	 The upcoming work will be 
done on the Red Line between 
Buckhead and Medical Center 
Stations. 

•	 Track Replacement Phase 4 
(TR-IV) is an approximately 
$225-million-dollar State of Good 
Repair project to replace aging 
track and switches throughout 
MARTA’s rail system. 

•	 This section of track includes a 
diamond crossover (DXO) which 
touches both main line tracks, 
preventing us from using normal 
single-tracking operations.
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